

Department of Public Infrastructure

Ronald H. Labelle Commissioner

Water
Wastewater
Highways
Engineering
Cemeteries
Park Maintenance

MEMORANDUM

TO:

City of New Bedford Planning Board

FROM: Ronald H. Labelle, Commissioner, D.P.I

DATE:

March 20, 2014

RE:

Site Plan – Parking Lot 4499 Acushnet Avenue

Plot 137 Lot 171

The Department of Public Infrastructure has reviewed the proposed site plan referenced above and recommends approval with the following conditions:

- 1. Drainage design must comply with Phase II, Mass.Department stormwater Management standards.
- 2. Engineer must provide an explanation of where the runoff, not collected by the existing two catch basins, is being directed to.

/ct

Cc: Department of Inspectional Services

Environmental Stewardship

Thompson Farland

Meditrust of Massachusetts